
Date: 11th December, 2024 

To, 
BSE Limited, 
Department of Corporate Services 
P. J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai- 400001. 
Scrip Code: 511523 

Sub: Closure of assessment by USFDA of Form 4003- "FDA Pre-Inspection Records Request". 

Dear Sir, 

Veerhealth Care Limited is proud to announce, that the Company had received request from 

USFDA on 04/09/2024 about submission of required documentation against FDA Form 4003, 
which was being requested under section 704 of the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act 
(FD&C Act) [21 USC 374(a)(4). 

Following the records request as above, Company had submitted all the required data to 
USFDA on 18/09/2024. 

Upon submission of the required documentation, USFDA has issued FDA Form 4003a Records 
Receipt Confirmation and has confirmed that there are no further requests at this time, and 
have closed their RRA assessment. 

The successful completion of RRA assessment by the USFDA, would enable Company to open 
up its business in the USA market. 

You are requested to take the above on record & oblige. 

Thanking You. 

Yours truly, 

For Veerhealth Care Limited 

Bhavin S. Shah 
Managing Director 
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